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                                                                                                                                                   Date: 04/10/2020 
 

Dear Parents, 

Your son and you had an experience of the online mock test on Saturday 03.10.2020 as a 
precursor for the upcoming First Term Online Exam on 08.10.2020. As per our feedback of 
data analysis of our students’ procedure of accessing the exam and performance, the mock 
test was a huge success. A few parents faced login issues, which our technical team 
resolved promptly. 

Kindly note that you have already received the default login credentials for logging into the 
system via SMS.  In case you are still unable to log into the system for online exam, kindly 
contact the help desk numbers as mentioned in the notice section on the school website 
(https://stlawrencehighschool.edu.in/uploads/files/OnlineExams_Guidelines_SLHS1.pdf) by 
07.10.2020. We will not be able to entertain any request post 07.10.2020.  

 
 
Fr. Sebastian James, S.J. 
Principal 
 
 
 
 


